
Date: 2019-04-11

Federal Communications Commission
Laboratory Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Attention: Office of Engineering and Technology

Re: Dismissal Request for FCC ID: JNZB00032

Dear FCC,

We, LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD., hereby declare that the product in question bearing this FCC 
ID has not been marketed anywhere in the United States nor anywhere in the world. We 
decide to re-layout the product design to improve the RF performance. Due to quality 
control reason, please help us to dismiss this application ASAP.

Thank you and we appreciate your attention and help!

Sincerely,

----------------------------------- 

Bonnie Chou / Sr. Certification Engineer 

LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. 

Tel: +886 3 5778241* 2053 

Fax: +886 3 5792393 

E-mail: bchou@logitech.com

2019/4/11 


